
Report any concerns

If you suspect a child is being abused or is in 

danger of being abused please contact a 

Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr Kenny or 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead Miss Walker. You 

can also contact the Multi Agency 

Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on: 443 2600.   If a 

child is in immediate danger, call the Police 

immediately on 999
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Our school participates in a national 

scheme called ‘Operation Encompass’, 

which is a joint partnership between 

Merseyside Police and schools. One of the 

principles of Operation Encompass is that 

all incidents of domestic abuse are shared 

with schools, not just those where an 

offence can be identified. This system has 

been established to help schools provide 

in-house support to children who have 

been present at, exposed to or involved in 

any domestic abuse incident. We know 

that children can be significantly harmed 

physically and/or emotionally during these 

situations and that it negatively affects their 

learning and behaviour. Therefore, as part 

of the Operation Encompass procedure, 

and to help mitigate the resulting negative 

impact, the school receives and email the 

morning after a child has been witness to 

or involved in any reported domestic abuse 

incident. We are then able to use this 

information to provide the right support to 

any child and their family as and when it is 

needed. 

Understanding Different Forms 

of Bullying. During November we 

took part in Anti-Bullying Week, 

Defining bullying is the first step in 

identifying it, and it's important to 

note that it's unwanted, 

intentional, and persistent 

behaviour

Keeping children safe in education is 
statutory guidance that schools and colleges 
in England must have regard to when 
carrying out their duties to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of children. It is 
essential that everybody working in a school 
or college understands their safeguarding 
responsibilities. All staff receive 
safeguarding training in September 2023.

Welcome to our first Safeguarding newsletter of this academic year. At Blacklow Brow, safeguarding and promoting the

welfare of children is everyone’s responsibility and our top priority. Anyone who comes in to contact with children and their

families has a role to play. We recognise that all staff and governors have a full and active part to play in protecting our

pupils from harm, and that the child’s welfare is our paramount concern. We ensure that anyone, paid or voluntary, who

seeks to work in our school is safe to do so. Our school takes pride in offering a safe, caring, positive and stimulating

environment that promotes the social, physical and moral development of the individual child free from discrimination or

bullying where children can learn and develop happily. By sharing these newsletters with you, we hope you will see all of

the work that goes in to keeping your children safe.



How do children become 

involved in CCE? 

Organised crime gangs groom 

children as they are less 

suspicious than adults. Gang 

members may: 

If you suspect your child is 

involved in CCE let them know 

that you are worried about 

them and that you are there to 

listen to them. 

Speak to a member of the 

Safe guarding team at your 

child’s school-they are there to 

help and support. The Police 

will also support you and will 

never blame you or your child.
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